Calamba Water District

} Lakeview Subdivision, Halang, Calamba, Laguna

WO

Tel. Nos. 545-1614; 545-2728; 545-7895; 545-1389; 545-7981; 545-2863
Fax: (049) 545-9752

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
August 7, 2019

Please be informed that the scheduled Pre-bid Conference for the Supply and Delivery of
Two (2) Units Mobile Generator Set 25SKVA with Complete Accessories (Trailer
Mounted) (Rebidding) (CWD 25-2019) on August 8, 2019 @ 1:00pm is postponed because
majority of the BAC Members will attend a Board Meeting.

The Pre-bid Conference was moved to August 16, 2019, 01:00p.m. at the 2nd Floor of
CWD Warehouse Building, Lakeview Subdivision Halang Calamba City. Moreover, the
schedule of Submission and Opening of Bids was also moved to August 28, 2019 at
01:00pm.

Thank you.

Respectfully yours,

Cc: BOD
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